
U.S. Department of Justice 

Office of Legal Policy 

  

Office of Information and Privacy 

  

Washington, D.C. 20530 

27 OCT 1983 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road Re: AG/80-JD 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 MMN : PLH: TH 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

While processing your Privacy Act request, the Civil 

Division located the attached document which originated 

with the Executive Office of the President. 

It has been determined that this document is appropriate 

for release and a copy is enclosed. 

Sincerely, . 

Lucian G set 
Miriam M. Nisbet, Deputy Director 
Office of Information and Privacy 

Enclosure 

ce: Civil Division


